
MEDIA RELEASE 

6th Avenue Closure 

Due to utility construction associated with a private development, 6th Avenue will be closed to traffic 
between 17th Street and South Railroad Street starting at 8:00 am Tuesday, July 16th, 2019 until Friday 
July 19th, 2019 at 5:00 pm.  Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City 
Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 
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